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Subject: The situation with regard to Christians in Europe

In Europe we are witnessing an increase in religious intolerance, in particular Christianophobia. This 
has been confirmed by the Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe, among others. 
Christians are often subjected to acts of hatred and discrimination. Attacks on people are a regular 
occurrence, as are the desecration of churches, cemeteries and religious symbols and the 
stigmatisation of Christian values. This is happening because the EU is moving away from Europe’s 
Christian roots, because moral relativism is all the rage, and because the EU authorities and many 
Member States have adopted a left-wing view of European identity. 

1. Does the Commission monitor acts of aggression and discrimination against Christians, and if so, 
how? Is it taking any measures to prevent such acts?

2. Is the Commission taking action to promote and return to the Christian roots of Europe? 

3. What steps is the Commission taking to improve the situation of Christians who are being socially 
marginalised in Europe?


